
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Letter of Comment Enbridge2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion ,#EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 12:06:33 PM

 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 4:58 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion ,#EB-2019-0159
 
To whom it may Concern
I realize that the deadline for returns is 4:45 pm on Monday, February 10,2020.However with
our declared Climate emergency declared by Hamilton Council last March I believe we must
have a hearing which is fully transparent and oral. It can no longer be just business as usual.
The fossil fuel companies must not continue to produce more Greenhouse gas pollution since
the risks are too great for our future.The majority of the World's scientists have given us until
2030 to reduce our greenhouse gas production by 50%.How is this possible if Enbridge is
working to increase it to 600% by 2050.Profits must not be allowed to create a situation where
they are sacrificing our earth. The time has come for the fossil fuel people to realize that they
cannot ignore the climate in their relentless pursuit of profits.
Please,please hold them in check. Yours Art Samson 
 
DENY THIS REQUEST Please
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